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ENHANCED PRECAUTIONS AGAINST CORONAVIRUS
(COVID-19)

The Greater Hartford Transit District (the “District”) wishes to assure
the public, passengers, and employees alike, that appropriate
precautions are underway in response to inquiries about the
coronavirus (COVID-19). Across the country information about
COVID-19 is developing by the day. Please visit https://www.cdc.gov/
coronavirus/index.html for the latest information and updates.

HOW CAN YOU PROTECT YOURSELF
AND YOUR FAMILY?

e The CDC recommends that people wear masks in public
settings and when around people who don’t live in your
household, especially when other social distancing
measures are difficult to maintain.

* Please keep your distance from others (at least 6’ of
PLEASE KEE

UR DISTAN separation is critical).

e Frequent hand washing, using soap, for at least 20
seconds.

e Use hand sanitizers when soap and water are
unavailable.

e Avoid touching eyes, nose, or mouth with
unwashed hands.

e Cough and sneeze into your elbow, not your
hand. Alternatively, cough or sneeze into a
disposable tissue, then throw the tissue into the
trash, and wash your hands.

e Stay home when feeling sick and avoid close
contact with people who are sick.
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